

- MVA Meeting - 8-8-24

- Minutes from previous meeting accepted/moved Andrea seconded Pat
- Present - Lani, Daniel, Andrea, Pat, Mike, Maria
- Apologies - Kerri-Ann, Fiona.
- Pot Luck dinner went well, next year ice-breaker would be good. Fiona took pictures → Guardian.

AGENDA:

- Daniel will check with Amy re website update, if several committee members could attend would be

USEFUL NEWSLETTER:

- Megan has offered to deliver the newsletters on her Drun, next newsletter due early-mid September
- Fiona to provide P.L. pic's for newsletter.
- Pat suggested mentioning roadside rubbish pick-up
- Speed signs around the school to be changed
- Andrea will put this in newsletter, will email St. McPherson
- Invite to AGM 26 Sept to be included; plus calls for nominations
- Open mic night at Ngatimoti hall, 1st Friday month
- Daniel to confirm advertisers.
- photos from cycle trail opening, any comments welcomed.

* Grant application for \$10,059 submitted plus account of last year's grant.

+ AGM: speaker needed, options discussed.

Tim King/Leonie Rae suggested. Andrea to follow up, Luca (FIRENZ) also, speaking time 15min
Mike happy to handle nominations

+ TDC Update: Andrea to circulate from Tim O'Connell. Representation review - submissions due 29 Aug. ? Motueka ward more appropriate for Mot Valley. (General discussion re Maori ward.) Mention in newsletter re this. Mike recommended MVA individuals making submissions

- Mike talked about possibility of extending cycle trail into Motueka, advised forming a group to promote this. To be entered in newsletter.
? Steve Anderson to speak to this.
- general discussion re TDC limited consultation with community
- no further updates on Civil Defence.
- Daniel raised our entry on Found. Org. NZ re contact - Pat offered ph no & email.

MEETING CLOSED 9pm.